July 28, 2003

RE: Summer Campground Ministry Update
Dear Praying Friends,

We are now fast approaching week 11 of our 15 week summer campground ministry.
The summer seems to be flying by. And as always, these folks have become very dear
to me.

Again, | want to thank our God for the privilege it is to have the opportunity of preaching
the saving Grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, as well as all those who have sent petitions
through Jesus Christ on our behalf.

It continues to be a blessing to see the Lord working in the hearts of some of those in
attendance. It is encouraging to see many of the same people each and every week. |
have also seen in them, the compassion and love of our Lord in times of sorrow. | am
also thankful and encouraged at the few new people the Lord has sent our way during
the past few weeks.

We began chapter 5 of 1 Thessalonians last week and Lord willing, if we stay on
schedule, we will finish that book up at the closing service on August 30". The Lord
continues to bless and teach me great things from his preserved Words.

Please pray, that in the final 5 weeks of this ministry, that souls would be saved to the
glory of God.

Please remember to look at the updates that are posted weekly on the web at
www.born2serve.org . Simply click on the icon on the right column labeled
“Campground”.

Once again, thank you all for your prayers and may God be glorified, and may He find
you in His will at His return!

In and Through Christ Jesus,

David C. Mills




